
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Brenda Schory, reporter for the Kane County Chronicle, requested the following records: 

“Andrew Barrett Superintendent Contract.”   

 

This FOIA request was received 2/27/23, and responded to on 2/28/23. It took 3 District 

employees a total of 40 min ($31.90) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney time 

equaled 0 hours ($0). 


